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Policy Statement

It is our intention to make The Nest accessible to children and families from all sections of the local community. We aim to ensure that all sections of our community have access to the setting through open, fair and clearly communicated procedures.

Procedures

We ensure that information about The Nest is accessible, in written and spoken form and, where appropriate, in more than one language. Information added to our website is accessible in many languages.  To be eligible for a place children must be two years old, usually children will start attending the Nest provision the term after their second birthday, providing we have an available space. (Please be aware that the majority of our places are available for the Autumn Term). 
We arrange our waiting list in birth order. In addition, places are allocated in line with the following priorities:
1. children who are looked after

2. children who have been referred because of a high level of need
3. children with a sibling already attending The Nest or Nursery
4. children of contracted members of staff and governors of the Homerton Early Years Centre 

5. children in our catchment area
6. children not living in our catchment area
Once our waiting list is full for the current academic year it will be closed. This is in order that new admissions do not take priority over those who have been waiting for a place to become available. Our waiting list is considered full when it reaches 25 children for the current academic year. 

We will however continue to accept applications for future years. 
The Nest is organised into sessional spaces so children are able to attend according to the offer that suits parents the best.
Our sessional offers are as follows:-

Offer 1 Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 9-4

Offer 2 Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 9-4
Offer 3 Thursday and Friday 9-4

Offer 4 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday and Friday - morning and lunch from 9-1
Offer 5 Monday Tuesday and Wednesday morning and lunch from 9-1 
Offer 6 Thursday and Friday morning and lunch from 9-1

We are sorry but we are not able to offer other sessions to mix and match the above.

In addition to the offers listed above families can extend their day to include breakfast served from 8am and a tea and play session, which runs from 4.00 until 5.45pm.  
Please be aware there is a charge made for lunch consisting of two courses, a hot main meal and dessert.

Please ensure we have your most up to date contact details in order that we can easily contact you when a space becomes available.
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